Members of the House Human Services Committee,

My name is Seth Flamm and | reside in District 27. | am asking that you please render
a DO PASS on Hous Bill 1297.

Throughout all of human history we have known there are only 2 genders and you can't
switch between the 2. This is purely an ideological construct designed to destroy the
nuclear family and confuse young people.

Thank you for your consideration of this important matter and for your service to the
state of North Dakota.

Seth Flamm


https://ndlegis.gov/assembly/68-2023/committees/house/human-services

